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ROAD PROJECTS IN ONEIDA TOWSHIP FOR 2017 ~OMWNSHIP

PERSONNEL

John A. Skipper,

Chairman
There have been, and are, several road projects Oneida Township has been working James E. Ferrenberg,
on for the past several years. Back in 2013 when we had the storm in March that took Vice-Chairman,
out part of Kyper Road we received money from PEMA/FEMA to repair it and Blair Road Master
Road as well. Asyou know, Kyper Road was repaired. Blair Road needed permitting John K. Delaney, Ir.,
from DEP before it could be repaired because we wanted to put in a culvert to keep Supervisor
the road from flooding out. We finally received the permit this past spring and the Hank Strong,

culvert was put into place. Now we are able to finish Blair Road with DSA (Driving Sur-
face Aggregate) for which we will be reimbursed from a Dirt and Gravel grant from
Soil Conservation. Also on the agenda is repairing Frazier Crest for which we applied
for a loan from PennDot known as a PIB loan. We received word in June that DECD,
the Department of Economic and Community Development, which oversees township
finances, gave the go ahead for the loan, which then went to PennDot for final review
and approval. We are still waiting for that to be confirmed. Finally, we are repaving
Prendergast Extension with Liquid Fuels money, that is money we receive from Penn-
Dot to maintain our roads. This is an annual payment that comes from the gas taxes Oneida Township

paid at the pump. The amount we received this year was $52,077.74. New Enterprise PO Box 406
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Stone and Lime Company, Inc. will be doing the work on Prendergast Extension for
$43,829.70.
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Putting in the culvert on Blair Road.



Oneida Township

PO Box 406

Huntingdon, PA 16652

Prendergast Extension and Frazier Crest.

Oneida Township hopes to have these roads repaved by the end of the year.

DON’T FORGET IT’'S SNOWPLOWING TIME

It's not an easy job, so let’s do all we can to make it easier.
Let’s keep the roadways clear for plowing.

Remember it is illegal to plow onto municipal roads.

If you are plowing around mailboxes at the end of your
driveway, keep it to the right so it doesn't get plowed
back into your yard.

Smiles and thanks go a long way!!!!

RECYCLING: PLEASE READ THE SIGN
ALL PLASTIC DOES NOT GET RECYLCLED.

NO VINYL OR STYROFOAM.



